
Owner offering €5,000 reward for stolen Mercedes-Benz SL 190
Lead 
Tragically, the pretty Mercedes-Benz SL 190 pictured above was stolen earlier this year during the Oldtimer Grand Prix at the Nürburgring. The police are conducting an
investigation, but the devastated owner is personally offering a cash reward for information concerning its current whereabouts…

Anyone with information regarding the theft should contact Arthur Bechtel Classic Motors on +49 7031 306 9522, or by email at info@arthur-bechtel.com. Alternatively, you
can make direct contact with the investigating police officers in Bad Neuenahr-Ahrweiler: 49 2641 974258 / pibadneuenahr@polizei.rlp.de.
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